Orleans Bike and Walkways Committee

Judith Weil, Chairperson, Jim Demaree, Vice Chairperson, Anne Carron, Secretary
Patricia Bradley, Kevin Higgins, Alison Flynn, Andy Pavelko, Jon Fuller, Selectman Liaison

19 School Road  Orleans, MA 02653-3699 Telephone 508-240-3700

The May 18, 2009 work session was called to order by Chairperson Judi Weil at 2:05 PM.

Members:

Present: Judi Weil, Chairperson, Anne Carron, Secretary, Patricia Bradley and Jim Demaree
Absent: Alison Flynn, Kevin Higgins and Joe Haddad.
Guests: John Jannell, Assistant Town Planner.

Public Comment

None.
Review and Recommendations:
The following requests were made of John Jannell:

1. To verify the Lots Hollow Road relocation project completion date.
2. To obtain the actual distances of the individual alternatives.
3. To check with Harwich concerning their trail through the watershed.

Patricia Bradley left the meeting at 2:41.

The work session continued without a quorum just as a working group.

Meeting adjourned at 3:40 P.M.
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